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Subject: Letter of Acceptance (LOA)                                     Kuningan, Januari 10th, 2024 
 
 
Dear Siti Salamah & Zultiyanti 
          (Universitas Ahmad Dahlan, Yogyakarta, Indonesia) 
 
 
Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you that your manuscript entitled: “Exploring 
Pragmatic Development in 4-Year-Old Children: An Interactionalist 
Perspective," has been accepted for publication in the English Review: Journal of 
English Education (ERJEE), Volume 12, Issue 1, February 2024. 
 
As part of the publication process, your manuscript will undergo a final copyediting 
process. In the meantime, please review the feedback provided by the reviewer and make 
necessary amendments to your manuscript. Once the copyediting process is completed, a 
galley proof of your manuscript will be sent to you for your final approval before 
publication.  
 
Thank you for considering the English Review: Journal of English Education as a venue 
for your work. We look forward to working with you to publish your research. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Fahrus Zaman Fadhly, M.Pd. 
Editor-in-Chief 
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